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May 20, 1994

[j'gj']{ Nuclear Regula' ory Commission, Region IVU.S. c

UNIVEl(SITY Regional Administrator
611 Ryan Plaza Drive Suite 400
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Sir:

Enclosed is a copy of our facility's Emergency Plan
that we have recently revised. Revision 5 of our Emergency

[ Plan includes changes to "Section 6 - Maintaining Emergency
c, % gyo Preparedness" only. This revision does not decrease the
Pocatello. idaho ef fectiveness of the our Emergency Plan, and therefore does
c32CMxo not require USNRC approval before implementing.

Revision 5 of our Emergency Plan was approved by our
Reactor Safety Committee on April 26, 1994 and was
implemented the same day.

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.4 we are mailing the
required copies to the USNRC within 30 days of making the
change to the Emergency Plan.

Should you have any questions concerning Revision 5 of
our Emergency Plan, please feel free to contact me at (208)
236-3637 between 7:30 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. MST.

Sincerely,

k. AU [[ng
R. David Clovis
Reactor Supervisor

Cc:gUSNRC
Document Control Desk

' Washington, D.C. 20555-0001
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